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Video Recording Policy 

 

The Warner Library places a high priority on the privacy of its patrons. To this end, 

public filming in the building is regulated by the following policy. 

 

In order to protect minors in the library video recording is barred on the first floor 

children’s room, as well as in the Teen Area on the second floor. Video recording is also 

barred in the private areas of the library, including meetings rooms when in use by 

outside organizations, except by members of such a meeting.  

 

In areas not listed above the public is able to record freely, as long as they do not violate 

the Patron Code of Conduct Policy.  

 

The Library may take photographs or video of library events for publicity purposes. By 

attending any library event participants consent to photography, audio and video 

recording by the library staff for library use only. Particular patrons can ask not to be 

photographed or recorded and the library staff will attempt to abide by these wishes 

while continuing to document the event. The Library will make efforts to remove 

images from library publications if asked to by a particular patron included in the 

photograph or video, but this may not always be possible.  


